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MEMORANDUK FOR: George Johnson, Staff Attorney, ELD

FROM: Bradley W. Jones , Regional Counsel

SUBJECT: WELDER B FOLLOWUP

Since the issuance of Region II's Meeting Summary of the April 18

and 19,1984 discussions with Duke Power Company (DPC), it has come to

the Region's attention, through our review of the applicant's ongoing

evaluation activities, that three additional foremen have been identified

who may have been involved in the foreman override incidents. This infor-

mation will be considered by the Regional staff in our evaluation of the

Welder B issue.
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